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§1901.  Restrictions on sale of food containing liquor
1.  Sales of food containing liquor restricted.  No person other than a licensee may sell at retail 

food products with an alcohol content greater than 1/2 of 1% by volume.
[PL 1987, c. 342, §117 (AMD).]

2.  Minors as purchasers or consumers.  No person may sell to minors food products with an 
alcohol content greater than 1/2 of 1% by volume.  No minor may consume such food products except 
in the presence of a parent, legal guardian or custodian, as defined in Title 22, section 4002.
[PL 1987, c. 45, Pt. A, §4 (NEW).]

3.  Food flavorings with high alcohol content.  This section does not apply to the sale of food 
flavorings, such as vanilla extract or lemon extract, or other similar articles commonly used for cooking 
or flavoring which contain alcohol, but are not intended to be consumed as beverages.
[PL 1987, c. 45, Pt. A, §4 (NEW).]
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